## BRING YOUR PASTOR TO BREAKFAST At CAWNY!

## **Dear Parents and Students:**

We would like to invite the pastor and/ or youth/children's pastor to enjoy a wonderful breakfast prepared by our Student Council, on February 28, 2020 from 9 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. Immediately following the breakfast, you have the opportunity to visit your students in their classroom. Please help us prepare for you pastor's visit by sending your RSVP to Mrs. Willmore via email (djheartbeat7@hotmail.com) ASAP.

Student's Name	
Pastor' Name	
Pastor's Church	
Pastor's Fmail	

A special Invitation from your children will be sent to them! Thank you for your participation in this event!

Sincerely,
CAWNY Student Council